
From: Lakhanpal, Manisha
Sent: 11/2/2012 9:25:02 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Tom, Jonathan P. (jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Gurbux

(gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Noet to PG&E asking their consent to extend suspension period on AL 4009-E

Hi Sid,

Per our phone conversation, I am following up with this email. We would like your consent to 
extend suspension period on Advice Letter 4009-E at this time. The advice letter was submitted 
on March 5, 2012 and we awaited Commission Decision in 12-08-045 since we expected it to 
have some bearing on the matters of the advice letter. Now that the Decision is out we would 
like to proceed with a Commission Resolution, which we are aiming to present at the 
December 20, 2012 Commission Agenda and all parties will be duly notified.

Also, pursuant to Commission Orders in D. 12-08-045, PG&E duly submitted AL 4121-E on 
October 3, 2012, which we would like to approve through a Staff Disposition letter. Since the 
issue to be resolved in both the advice letters is CCA Non-Disclosure Agreement we think it 
will be suitable for disposition on AL 4121 to follow Commission Resolution on AL 4009.

We would appreciate if you agree to extend the suspension period on AL 4009-E, so that we 
can provide a suitable Commission Resolution. Do let me know if you have any questions.
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